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Strathmore Lacrosse Fundraising Policy 

 

Strathmore Venom Lacrosse Club recognizes that being involved in youth sports can present 

significant costs in the form of player fees, tournament fees, and travel expenses. The Club 

appreciates that the team may want to offset some of these financial obligations through 

fundraising activities. 

 

Fundraising Guidelines: 

➢ To prevent the overcrowding of teams requesting donations, bottle drives shall be 

submitted to the Director of Fundraising in advance by emailing 

fundraising@strathmorelacrosse.com including date and planned location (ex: 

Strathmore - Hillview community). Location may be changed if discrepancy occurs. 

 

➢ Teams are limited to three fundraising events in the season (April - June) unless 

otherwise approved from the Strathmore Venom Lacrosse Club 

 

➢ All fundraising activities must be coordinated through a team official. 

 

➢ Where players are involved in fundraising events, players must be supervised by 

either their parents or team officials. 

 

➢ Fundraising should be limited to boundaries of the club 

 

➢ Each fundraising event shall have an expense sheet to account for proceeds 

collected from fundraising events. Having a team treasurer is recommended. The 

club has the right to ask for these expense sheets should any discrepancies arise. 

 

➢  Teams are not to receive donations or sponsorships under Strathmore lacrosse club 

name without prior written approval from the club. This includes donations of liquor, 

gifts/ gift certificates, coupons, products, or other material goods.  

 

 

Please reach out to the director of fundraising for any support in organizing fundraising 

activities for your team, or for additional questions.  

 

Thank you, 

Strathmore Venom Lacrosse Club 

mailto:fundraising@strathmorelacrosse.com

